

## JUSGA JOURNAL AND TURF MANAGEMENT

## THE BOB JONES AWARD GOES ABROAD



Joseph B. Carr is the first recipient of the Bob Jones Award who is not a citizen of the United States. The annual award for "distinguished sportsmanship in golf" was made at the USGA annual meeting in New York by Wm. Ward Foshay (left), Chairman of the Award Committee, and USGA President John G. Clock (right). Carr, three-time winner of the British Amateur Championship, has been a member of every British Walker Cup team since 1947.